
Hello, 

I strongly oppose the repeal of Oregon's mail-in voting system. As a working-class individual, I 
am unable to take time off work to vote in person. Eliminating mail-in voting would negatively 
impact all Oregonians, regardless of political affiliation. 

Oregon’s diverse landscape includes many rural areas where access to in-person voting would 
be challenging. Additionally, in densely populated metropolitan areas, long lines and extended 
wait times could create further barriers to participation. In-person-only voting would also 
disproportionately affect seniors, individuals with disabilities, and rural residents, making it 
harder for them to exercise their right to vote. 

Furthermore, there is no significant evidence of voter fraud in Oregon’s mail-in voting 
system. It has been a reliable and secure method for over two decades, with Oregon 
consistently leading the nation in voter turnout. 

Additionally, mail-in ballots are inherently secure from hacking, as they are paper-based and 
not susceptible to electronic interference. 

I urge you to protect Oregon’s accessible and trustworthy mail-in voting system, which ensures 
that all Oregon citizens can participate in our democracy. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. - Lori Sullivan 

 


